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Faculty who are not U.S. citizens or U.S. Permanent Residents should contact the university's office of Visa and Immigration Services for questions related to working in the U.S. in nonimmigrant status. CAS staff are not qualified to give advice regarding visa-related issues.  

The Dean of the College of Arts and Sciences will pay some portion of the fees associated with securing U.S. Permanent Resident status for tenure-track faculty, so long as this process is handled according to SUNY Policy 8500 by the SUNY immigration attorneys, via the university's Visa and Immigration Services office.  

